

# Hunter Women's Golf Club BOARD OF GOVERNORS MEETING - MINUTES Tuesday, June 24<sup>th</sup>, 2025

## **Officers Present:**

Agnes Cornwall, President; Thea Gambardella, Vice President; Myra Sanchez-Murray, Secretary; Barbara McCoy, Treasurer; Jeannie Pac, Tournament Chair; Lorraine Pettola, Rules Chair

### President - Agnes Cornwall:

- ➤ Meeting called to order at 1:00 PM.
- ➤ Minutes of April 27<sup>th</sup>, 2025 first membership meeting were approved.
- Tournaments: Discussion regarding the 9 and 18 hole league. Discussed signing up separately for the 9 and 18 hole membership. It was decided to wait until the closing meeting and have a membership vote to determine the 2026 season.
- Budget: Due to a few rainouts, we have additional money in the bank.
- Match Play: It was determined that birdies and chip ins do not count when playing match play.
- Newsletter/Website: The newsletter has been emailed to the membership and posted on the website and has been well received. Will continue to add photos and updates.
- Handbook: Have been going through the handbook and updating. When further along will send to the board to review. When updated will post to the website.

### <u>Secretary – Myra Sanchez:</u>

➤ Plaques: The plaques have been updated through 2024. The plaques will be placed in the ladies locker room after the meeting. Going forward they will be updated every year.

#### <u>Treasurer – Barb McCoy:</u>

Membership Update: We have additional money due to Stephanie becoming an 18 hole member.

## **Tournament Chair – Jeannie Pac:**

➤ Blind hole tournament: Agnes will pull the holes before the tournament.

## Rules Chair - Lorraine Pettola:

> Provisional Ball Play: Explained the provisional ball rules. An email will go out regarding provisional ball play to membership.

ADJOURNED AT 2:45 PM

Respectfully submitted,

Myra Sanchez-Murray, Secretary